
 
 

 
 

In accordance with the WB Operational Policies (OP 4.01) 

 

Public Enterprise “Roads of Serbia” issues an invitation for  

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS 

 
 

for the public, bodies and organizations interested in 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN (EMP)  

for heavy maintenance of State Road IB Class No. 21  

section:  

IRIG – RUMA 

 
Interested parties can get an insight into the EMP document on following addresses: 

 

o the premises of the PE “Roads of Serbia“, investment sector, 19a Vlajkovićeva St., 

Belgrade, on the first floor, on working days from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM (local time), 

within 14 days in regards to the date of public announcement of this invitation. 

o Ruma municipality, Department for urban planning and construction, Orlovićeva 5, 

22400 Ruma, on working days from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM (local time), within 14 days 

in regards to the date of public announcement of this invitation. 

o on PE “Roads of Serbia“ web site: www.putevi-srbije.rs 

 

Remarks and suggestions in regards to the EMP document shall be submitted in written form 

to the PE “Roads of Serbia“, Sector for investments, 19a Vlajkovićeva St., Belgrade. 

Remarks can be also provided on following internet address:  office@putevi-srbije.rs  

On December 15, 2016, at 12:00 AM (local time), public consultations and presentation of 

the subject EMP document will be organized in the conference hall of the cultural center in 

Rumа, Veljka Dugoševića 102, 22400 Ruma. 

 If you need any additional information, please contact: 

 

PE “Roads of Serbia“ 

Sector for investments 

19a Vlajkovićeva Street 

11000 Belgrade, Serbia 

tel./fax. +381 11 / 32 06 813 

E-mail: igor.radovic@putevi-srbije.rs 
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